Shadow Hills Homeowners Association

Board of Director Meeting 5/24/06

Hamilton Residence at 10810 Wicks St.

The meeting was called to order @ 7.15 pm. by Eric Hamilton 

Board Members present: Mike Pelatt, Eric Hamilton, and Marie Brunner. Ned Brown submitted his resignation via email – as he is moving to Minnesota, and Joe Quasarano offered to fulfill the balance of his term.

The minutes from the 3/06 Meeting were read and approved as is.

Treasurer’s report for April 06 was given by Mike Pelatt.

  Operating Fund  $8393.77

  Reserve Fund     $29085.84

  Total                   $37,479.61

Agenda:

Janetta Way:
Sewer and storm drain pipes are almost connected. City Street Works will be contacted regarding grinding and repaving the entire street. Helen Budlong was contacted by Steve at DB regarding a retaining wall along her property. It was suggested to Helen she consider that her new wall will now be “the front” of her property and may want to fill out an Architectural request form.

Block Party

Set for September 9th 2006. Budget set for $1600.00

Welcome baskets:
Just need to contact Vito regarding the basket needed for Randy Clark @ 10930 Wicks Street. 

Newsletter items:
Officer Felicia McAdams is out of the Valley Division. She can be contacted directly regarding speeding cars, motorcycles doing wheelies, and many other moving violations.


Phone # 818-756-9203 – wait for the message - dial 4 – then 4 again.

New Business:
Stop signs were suggested at the corner of Wicks and Janetta. Eric contacted Bill Shao with the City of Los Angeles Engineering Division and the process will take approximately 3 months.

Tom Barth suggested we hire a gopher service to eliminate the problem we are having at the front entrance with gophers. $55.00 was proposed, seconded, and passed.

Ponce Zabalaga questioned the sidewalk between homes near his house. This sidewalk (along Wicks) is on private property and will need to be rebuilt by the two homeowners involved. It was suggested this happen quickly to avoid someone being hurt on their properties.

The meeting was adjourned at 7.55pm.

